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2020 has been a dreadful year for the PTA with our 2nd disco and the events 
planned for the summer term all being cancelled due to Coronavirus.  

In the treasurers report you will see that we are holding disco2 money which will 
be carried forward to the re-scheduled event when it’s safe to hold it. 

Easy fundraising & donations have been our only sources of income. 

The school plan to hold a Mufti day on Wednesday Dec 16th and suggest 
donations are made which will be given to the PTA. 

There have been meetings & discussions with the headmaster looking for ways 
to keep the PTA relevant during these difficult times & we are all looking forward 
to the vaccine’s arrival & a return to something more normal. 

We are expecting the school to present the PTA with a list of suggested items to 
purchase which will give the PTA the opportunity to ask parents for donations for 
specific targets. 

 

Martin Docherty 


